
 

Leavers Arrangements – Update 

You may have heard from Maddy and Jakub about what’s happening with 
your yearbook, ball and hoodies. 
 
YEARBOOK – This is going ahead as planned.  Will confirm how we are 
going to hand them out once things have improved. 
 
LEAVERS’ BALL – Unsurprisingly, this was cancelled by the hotel.  They 
have kept our booking live and will hold the event for us at a date in the 
future if that’s what you as a Year group want. 
 
HOODIES - The ordering process for these has been put on hold for the 
moment.  As things improve we will look at ordering them.  Again, if that is 
something you would like to do in the future. 

 
#staysafe 

Hello to you all 
 
‘It wasn’t meant to end this way’ seems to sum up how we all feel about the end of your year 13 and school experience. I 
wholeheartedly wish that it could have been different but, sadly, it is as it is. I hope you are all managing to stay calm and 
keep safe during this difficult time. I also hope that you are able to stay in touch with each other, I am on the end of my 
school email should you want/ need anything. 
 
At some point (and hopefully soon) we will be through all this we will all be able to move forward again, you onto the next 
stage. 
 
Until then, keep going the best you can and take care.     Mr C 

 
 

 

 
We will keep the wellbeing page 
on the Sixth Form section of the 
website updated with information 
to help you look after your mental 
health and wellbeing while school 
is closed. 

Please check the main school 
information page for the latest 
information.  

 

I know this is a time of great uncertainty with regards to your sixth form 
studies, qualifications and plans for life after sixth form. 
 
We are all working hard to set up systems to support you and provide 
you with the latest information when it becomes available.  Although 
we might not be able to come together in the Sixth Form Centre we are 
all still part of that amazing community and must remember to pull 
together and be there for each other. 
 
Remember to be kind and supportive to your families and friends and 
also remember that the Sixth Form team and the wider school staff are 
here to help and support you if you need us. 
 
I hope you and your families have a restful and healthy Easter. 
 
Mr O’Hara 
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Happy Easter 
Mr O’Hara, Mrs Burt, Ms Watson, Mr Churchill, 

Mrs Simmons & Mrs Dobson 

Looking after 

yourself… 
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